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Senator Wanggaard:

I will be out of the office until August 3 and have been unable to reach Tim Hoven
regarding the language to enhance access to WisBuild Initiative projects.  I have
therefore prepared this preliminary draft to allow you to review the other proposed
changes.  When I return, I will add the WisBuild language.

Jeffery T. Kuesel
Managing Attorney
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